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November 6, 2018 

Mr. Kelly Mendenhall 

Dominion Energy Utah 

P.O. Box 45360 

Salt Lake City, UT 84145-0360 

Re:  Dominion Energy’s Gas Line Coverage Letter – Submission of Clarification Letters; 

Docket No. 18-057-07 

Dear Mr. Mendenhall, 

 The Public Service Commission (PSC) reviewed Dominion Energy Utah’s (DEU) 

November 2, 2018 clarification letters, submitted pursuant to our October 4, 2018 Report and 

Order1 (Order) in the docket listed above. DEU states the clarification letters are the result of a 

collaborative process involving the Utah Division of Public Utilities (DPU) and the Utah Office 

of Consumer Services (OCS). DEU represents the DPU and OCS have approved each letter: one 

to be sent to customers subscribed to gas line service,2 and the other to those subscribed to water 

line service.3 

Based on the PSC’s review of this filing, and for good cause appearing, the PSC accepts 

the clarification letters as filed as complying with the Order. Accordingly, the PSC authorizes the 

transmission of the letters as requested by DEU. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

/s/ Gary L. Widerburg 

PSC Secretary 
DW#305406  

 

                                                 
1 See Report and Order, issued October 4, 2018 at 16, ¶ 3–4. 
2 Submission of Clarification Letters, DEU Exhibit A. 
3 Id., DEU Exhibit B. 


